
Marley Roofing Update
Alcohol Free Policy

Marley Roofing has a zero-tolerance policy towards alcohol use. As a step in our continuous 

improvement efforts, the company will now be conducting alcohol breathalyser testing at the 

factory sites in keeping with the practice at the rest of its operations.

It is Marley Roofing's intention to ensure the safety of all that interact with our operations and we 

trust that this measure will be understood in that light. We look forward to your continued 

support.

This means that everyone that intends to enter the site will be subject to an alcohol test. Access 

will be conditional on the outcome of that test. 

The procedure will be as follows:

 Any visitors will be required to blow into an Alcohol Breathalyser Unit 

 If it returns a negative result; access will be granted to the site. 

 If on the other hand, it yields a positive result (positive for alcohol) then a period of 30 

minutes will be allowed to elapse before a re-test is conducted. If a negative result is 

attained on the re-test, then access will be granted. A repeat positive will mean that 

access is denied. 

Effective from 1st of October 2018.

Dear Valued Customer/Business Partner
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